
From: Patrick Augustine <outlook_92B082C493B6B75B@outlook.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 2:43 PM 
To: ZZ City Clerk External 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

I oppose ordinance Sec.32-191".  
Patrick Augustine 
427 14th St S 
La Crosse, WI 54601

Sent from Mail for Windows 


